
 

 
                                                    
 
 
                                                  May 28, 2021 
 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Ms. Kimberley A. Campbell, Chief Clerk  
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
430 North Salisbury Street 
Dobbs Building 
Raleigh, NC  27603-5918 
 

RE:  2020 Integrated Resource Plans 
Docket No. E-100, Sub 165 

Dear Ms. Campbell: 
 

Please accept this letter for filing in lieu of detailed reply comments by the 
Southern Alliance for Clean Energy, the Sierra Club and the Natural Resources Defense 
Council (collectively, “SACE, et al.”) in the above-referenced docket. Undersigned 
counsel has had an opportunity to review a draft of the joint comments filed by the North 
Carolina Sustainable Energy Association (“NCSEA”) and the Carolinas Clean Energy 
Business Association (“CCEBA”) (together, “Joint Commenters”). SACE, et al. support 
the Joint Commenters’ reply comments and concur with the analysis, findings and 
recommendations therein.   

 
By copy of this letter, I am serving all parties of record.  Please let me know if 

you have any questions about this filing. 

     Sincerely, 
 
     /s Gudrun Thompson 
 
 
cc:  Parties of record (via email) 


